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FPL JUN 281984
L-94-156
10 CFR 50, Appendix G

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DE C. 20555

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, Revision 1,
"Reactor Vessel Structural Inte rit

On May 9, 1994, the NRC documented its review of the information
provided in response to Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, Revision 1,
"Reactor Vessel Structural Integrity," for the Turkey Point Units 3
and 4 reactor vessels'he NRC requested that Florida Power & Light
Company (FPL) verify the accuracy of the pressurized thermal shock
and upper shelf energy summary file information for Turkey Point
Units 3 and 4, listed in Enclosures 1 and 2 of the May 9, 1994 NRC
letter. By letter L-94-134 dated June 6, 1994, FPL informed the NRC
that verification of the Turkey Point Units 3 and 4 summary file
information would be provided by the Babcock & Wilcox Owners Group
(B&WOG) .

The purpose of this letter is to endorse, for applicability to
Turkey Point Units 3 and 4, the B&WOG report BAW-2222, "Reactor
Vessel Working Group Response To Closure Letters To NRC Generic
Letter 92-01, Revision 1," submitted by B&WOG letter OG-94-1393
dated June 23, 1994, (J. H. Taylor to USNRC) .

Should there be any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

T. F. Plunkett
Vice President
Turkey Point Plant

TFP/OIH

cc: Stewart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC R.
T. P. Johnson, Senior Resident Inspectorr USNRCI Turkey Point
Plant
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